
Grade 8 Teachers...
Do you have students who would 
benefit from entering high school 
having already successfully 
completed a secondary school 
credit?

We know numeracy and success in 
high school are linked in important 
and challenging ways.

Kawartha Pine Ridge DSB Summer School is pleased to announce that the Peterborough and Northumberland locations 
will pilot a summer numeracy/essential skills experience for grade 8 students.

Who?
Students entering grade nine in the Fall 2017.
Students who could use some extra attention in applied or locally developed courses on numeracy and workplace 
essential skills.
Students who will try to self-reflect and improve themselves in a focused and engaging learning opportunity.

What?
Through hands on experiences this four week program will focus on developing important numeracy skills such as; 
managing money, schedules, budgets etc.  Students will learn how to set goals and develop a process for decision 
making.  Students will be exposed to a variety of technologies while they investigate occupations of interest.

Where? Peterborough (Adam Scott CVI) and Northumberland  
(Northumberland CIS, Cobourg) Summer School locations.

When? July 4th to July 31st, Monday to Friday, 8:30 am to 2:30 pm

Why?
Student will gain a course credit (GLD – Discovering the Workplace).  Beginning high school with one credit completed 
helps ensure success in grade 9 and beyond.
Students will gain practical and transferrable numeracy skills to support them in all of their courses.

How? A total of 18 – 20 student for each location will be accepted into this pilot project.  Please use the link below to 
register.  Grade 8 Numeracy Summer School Registration

Summer School Busing is provided.

https://docs.google.com/a/kprdsb.ca/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeGFIbq1hnHNK5jVkvEjd6QtMkU3tLuDTk6szVRI5sw9dBcIg/viewform

